
 

 

8th June 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Invitation: End of Year Performance 

 
You are invited to a fantastic end of year performance of ‘Dream On’ here at school at 2.00pm on 
Thursday 14th July. 

‘Dream On’ has the same dynamic impact and magical quality as the original, brilliant, Shakespearean 
classic; "A Midsummer Night's Dream". It has been carefully reworked, simplified and shortened so that 
our amazing actors will enjoy the experience as much as any Bard actor! 

All the characters come vividly to life, comedy abounds and the musical score is outstanding. It’s going 
to be a wonderful performance and we’d love for you to join us; please return the slip below as soon as 
possible to the school office to help us plan seating arrangements. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Imogen Murray, Jen Beech and Chris Keeley 
 
Music and Performance Lead and Year 6 Teachers 
 
 

 
 

End of Year Performance 
 
I will attend the performance of A Midsummer Nights’ Dream on Thursday 14th July [  ] 
 
Number of seats required (please tick):    1  2   
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Name of child: ________________________________________________Class: __________________ 


